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From: Kate Schulte
To: Reece, Stacie
Subject: Avoiding pollution w/ EV
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 9:47:06 AM


“Dear leader of the City of Madison: 
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness 
ordinance (Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common 
Council agenda. I believe that preparing for the transition to EVs is 
another way Madison can be a leading example for communities around 
the state. 
Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles 
over the next five years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will 
replace gasoline-powered vehicles. With the passage of this ordinance, 
the City of Madison will help our community adapt to EVs, reduce our 
transportation emissions, and better meet our carbon reduction goals. 


Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive 
communities around the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with 
outdated infrastructure. I urge you to support this ordinance so that we can 
reduce vehicle emissions and build a better, more sustainable Madison.


Thank You,
-Kate Schulte
Madison Resident
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From: Liz Hachten
Subject: EV Readiness Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2020 7:43:51 AM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison: 


I am writing to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance 
(Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe that 
preparing for the transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading example for 
communities around the state. 


Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next five 
years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered vehicles. With 
the passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our community adapt to EVs, 
reduce our transportation emissions, and better meet our carbon reduction goals. 


Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities around 
the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I urge you to 
support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and build a better, more 
sustainable Madison.


I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.


Thank you,
Elizabeth Hachten
634 Odell Street
Madison, WI 53711
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From: Léa Vereecke
Subject: EV Readiness Ordinance
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 10:25:54 AM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison:
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance (Legistar #
61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe that preparing for the
transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading example for communities around
the state.
Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next five years.
The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered vehicles. With the
passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our community adapt to EVs, reduce
our transportation emissions, and better meet our carbon reduction goals.
Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities around
the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I urge you to
support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and build a better, more
sustainable Madison.
I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.
Thank you,
Léa Vereecke
1413 Chandler St.
Madison, WI 53711
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From: MARTHA DANIELS
To: Sustainable Madison Committee
Subject: EV-Charging Ordinance
Date: Monday, October 05, 2020 5:45:35 PM


I am currently in this meeting and I completely agree with the want to add electric bikes to this
ordinance.
I have two questions about this topic:
Has adding electronic scooters, soemthing that has become so popular in cities, come up in
discussion? As another form of public transportation similar to Bubblr bikes.
I also am wondering if this is only focusing on cars, or if electric motorcycles have also been
considered? As these types of bicycles are up and coming.
 
Thank you, Martha Daniels.
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From: Helen Findley
To: Reece, Stacie
Subject: Electric vehicles
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 8:42:42 AM


“Dear leaders of the City of Madison: 
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance 
(Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe 
that preparing for the transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading 
example for communities around the state. 
Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next 
five years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered 
vehicles. With the passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our 
community adapt to EVs, reduce our transportation emissions, and better meet our 
carbon reduction goals. 
Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities 
around the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I 
urge you to support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and 
build a better, more sustainable Madison.
I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.”
Thank you,


Helen Findley
6225 Mineral Point Road C61
Madison, WI 53705



mailto:hcfindley@gmail.com

mailto:SReece@cityofmadison.com

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.renewwisconsin.org_project_electric-2Dvehicle-2Dmarket-2Doutlook_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=0yjztweV_3lPta3Yg0UoUkh8LQgp1hfyC3Dp2Er-AvA&s=_eekPS-7LxsPjAaO7TW9cqIKZVevty4dhKcEZ_rf1EY&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.renewwisconsin.org_project_electric-2Dvehicle-2Dmarket-2Doutlook_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=0yjztweV_3lPta3Yg0UoUkh8LQgp1hfyC3Dp2Er-AvA&s=_eekPS-7LxsPjAaO7TW9cqIKZVevty4dhKcEZ_rf1EY&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.betterenergy.org_blog_making-2Dyour-2Dcity-2Dev-2Dready_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=0yjztweV_3lPta3Yg0UoUkh8LQgp1hfyC3Dp2Er-AvA&s=3BWABmCtzVmLzHCEb5a-LM_x4N8CnVEtW1UBIQv2PNU&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.betterenergy.org_blog_making-2Dyour-2Dcity-2Dev-2Dready_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=0yjztweV_3lPta3Yg0UoUkh8LQgp1hfyC3Dp2Er-AvA&s=3BWABmCtzVmLzHCEb5a-LM_x4N8CnVEtW1UBIQv2PNU&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__350madison.org_community-2Dclimate-2Dsolutions_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=0yjztweV_3lPta3Yg0UoUkh8LQgp1hfyC3Dp2Er-AvA&s=x7gbQI8PxC52hE1Y3jCLuS5oLcjZUThipNBnaA-ko44&e=






Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.


From: Bill Rattunde
To: All Alders; Stouder, Heather; Reece, Stacie
Subject: Madison EV Ordinance support
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 9:20:34 PM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison:


I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance
(Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe
that preparing for the transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading
example for communities around the state.


Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next
five years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered
vehicles. With the passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our
community adapt to EVs, reduce our transportation emissions, and better meet our
carbon reduction goals.


Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities
around the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I
urge you to support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and build a
better, more sustainable Madison.
I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.”
Thank you,
Bill Rattunde
838 Woodrow Street
Madison WI 53711
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From: Lori Guderyon
To: All Alders; Stouder, Heather; Reece, Stacie
Subject: PRO: Electric Vehicle Charging Ordinance
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 12:16:23 PM


Hi,
I am writing in support of Madison's proposed electric vehicle (EV) charging
ordinance. There's no question that the transition to EVs has already begun, both
globally and locally. In order to combat climate change, it will be critical for cities to
stay ahead of the EV market by providing the infrastructure needed for citizens to
make the important decision to go electric.


My husband and I have lived in Madison for 40 years, and are now shopping for our
first EV. When we moved into a newly built condo a year ago, one of the
considerations we had was "Will the parking spaces be EV ready, for when we
purchase an EV?" Luckily for us, the developer had already planned to install the
conduit for a certain percentage of the parking stalls to be ready for EV wiring. The
developer also is installing solar panels so that EVs will be able to run on solar power
as well.
I believe that ALL developers should be required to include a percentage of EV ready
parking stalls. It is cost-prohibitive for condo or apartment residents to cover the cost
of conduits and wiring, which can run much higher than a single family home EV
wiring. Madison should be encouraging residents to go electric, not
discouraging them by high cost of installation!


I urge you to join other progressive cities across the US, by supporting this ordinance
so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and build a better, more sustainable
Madison.


Thanks,
Lori Guderyon
107 Sutherland Ct #225
Madison 53704
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From: Katie Reynolds
To: All Alders; Stouder, Heather; Reece, Stacie
Subject: Please support EVs!
Date: Friday, October 02, 2020 7:46:49 AM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison: 
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance 
(Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe 
that preparing for the transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading 
example for communities around the state. 
Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next 
five years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered 
vehicles (in fact, my household already drives one!). With the passage of this 
ordinance, the City of Madison will help our community adapt to EVs, reduce our 
transportation emissions, and better meet our carbon reduction goals. 
Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities 
around the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I 
urge you to support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and 
build a better, more sustainable Madison.
I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.
Thank you,
Katie Reynolds
825 E Mifflin St Apt 204
Madison, WI 53703
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From: Charlotte Francoeur
To: All Alders; Stouder, Heather; Reece, Stacie
Subject: Support legistar # 61929
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 8:35:21 AM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison:
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle readiness ordinance (Legistar 
# 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe that 
preparing for the transition to electric vehicles is another way Madison can be a 
leading example for communities around the states.


Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next five 
years. The question is not if, but when, electric vehicles will replace gasoline-powered 
vehicles. With the passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our community 
adapt to electric vehicles, reduce our transportation emissions, and better meet our carbon 
reduction goals.


Without this electric vehicle-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive 
communities around the country Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated 
infrastructure. I urge you to support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions 
and build a better, more sustainable Madison.


I am a support of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.


Thank you,
Charlotte Francoeur
1301 Chandler Street
Madison, WI 53715
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From: Amelia Robinson
To: Reece, Stacie; All Alders; Stouder, Heather
Subject: Vote in favor of the electric vehicle readiness ordinance
Date: Wednesday, October 21, 2020 1:54:01 PM


Dear leaders of the City of Madison: 
I write to ask you to vote in favor of the electric vehicle (EV) readiness ordinance 
(Legistar # 61929) that will soon appear on the Common Council agenda. I believe 
that preparing for the transition to EVs is another way Madison can be a leading 
example for communities around the state. 
Most major auto manufacturers have plans to launch electric vehicles over the next 
five years. The question is not if, but when, EVs will replace gasoline-powered 
vehicles. With the passage of this ordinance, the City of Madison will help our 
community adapt to EVs, reduce our transportation emissions, and better meet our 
carbon reduction goals. 
Without this EV-readiness ordinance, which is common in progressive communities 
around the country, Madison will be caught flat-footed with outdated infrastructure. I 
urge you to support this ordinance so that we can reduce vehicle emissions and 
build a better, more sustainable Madison.
I am a supporter of 350 Madison’s Community Climate Solutions Team.
Thank you,


Amelia Robinson
1014 Tumalo Trail, Madison WI, 53711



mailto:ajrobinson600@gmail.com

mailto:SReece@cityofmadison.com

mailto:allalders@cityofmadison.com

mailto:hstouder@cityofmadison.com

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.renewwisconsin.org_project_electric-2Dvehicle-2Dmarket-2Doutlook_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=zL1BNOhW_4GDvi28cVx9Eo3L_kHe49DbHtSUdOAW44o&s=KyQKxLu8mVTDTxLarGpcYiT5-Zsetbx5fcS0ZHeXgKA&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.renewwisconsin.org_project_electric-2Dvehicle-2Dmarket-2Doutlook_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=zL1BNOhW_4GDvi28cVx9Eo3L_kHe49DbHtSUdOAW44o&s=KyQKxLu8mVTDTxLarGpcYiT5-Zsetbx5fcS0ZHeXgKA&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.betterenergy.org_blog_making-2Dyour-2Dcity-2Dev-2Dready_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=zL1BNOhW_4GDvi28cVx9Eo3L_kHe49DbHtSUdOAW44o&s=8RXBlwFVo2kaD9IPSo_S_yVXMC0J0D-CHn_2vjaxC64&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.betterenergy.org_blog_making-2Dyour-2Dcity-2Dev-2Dready_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=zL1BNOhW_4GDvi28cVx9Eo3L_kHe49DbHtSUdOAW44o&s=8RXBlwFVo2kaD9IPSo_S_yVXMC0J0D-CHn_2vjaxC64&e=

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__350madison.org_community-2Dclimate-2Dsolutions_&d=DwMFaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=vGw-gXmhWW7qXOeoaPF1jo2mK3yAYUlA3rkWwpnBKLQ&m=zL1BNOhW_4GDvi28cVx9Eo3L_kHe49DbHtSUdOAW44o&s=4xIit0W-yTUQVJkUp0OFaDeUPG_GwO5QNKdLcfDBIlg&e=






Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.


From: Alexander Harding
To: Sustainable Madison Committee
Subject: ‍♀  E-Bikes are Electric Vehicles
Date: Monday, October 05, 2020 6:28:00 PM
Attachments: Sustainable Madison Committee Talk.pdf


ATT00001.htm


Good evening Sustainable Madison Committee members,


I recently talked about my opposition to the EV charging legislation proposed because it does
not acknowledge electric bicycles as a significant form of electric vehicle.


Thanks for the good discussion. I’d like to provide my speaking notes with references to my
claims. Please let me know if you have any additional questions.
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The current proposal by this committee is regarding electric vehicles 
 
But, Bicycles are also defined as vehicles as per WisDOT 
(5) “Bicycle" means every vehicle propelled by feet or hands acting upon pedals or cranks 



 
The current plan addresses electric vehicles, when it really means electric cars. I’d like for the 
plan to be more inclusive of alternative, sustainable transportation methods by including 
electric bicycles, which are electric vehicles 
 
Why are we not considering infrastructure for people to charge their electric bicycles? 
 
In an article by the verge, “Americans tend to view bikes more as recreational vehicles than as 
legitimate transportation” 
 
However, Ebikes are only getting more prevalent, e-bikes will be the top selling electric vehicle 
in the next decade. According to the International Energy Agency’s 2019 Global EV Outlook, 12 
million electric cars & trucks will be sold in 2025, overshadowed by 40 million ebikes in the 
same year.  
 
Additionally, according to University of Toronto Engineering researchers, electric cars alone 
won’t be enough to meet climate targets. 
 
How do we facilitate ebike adoption? 
 
Do we add universal bike charging stations around the city? 
 
Do we require a certain percentage of bike racks to have a nearby outlet? 
 
Do we simply place outlets in parking garages and bike rooms more strategically by bike racks, 
for no additional cost to the developer? 
 
Do we at bare minimum in this ordinance at least acknowledge ebikes, and recommend that 
additional plans be made to facilitate their adoption and charging requirements in the future? 
 
A personal example: 
 
I recently lived downtown in a brand new apartment at 309 S Blount St which has bike storage 
rooms on each floor, which is awesome. However, each room has only one outlet, and it’s 
located far away from the bike racks, near the door. 



- It worked ok for me with the only ebike in the bike room. But what about with 10? 
- The parking garage also had some outlets, but none accessible to bike parking 



 
In conclusion, ebikes are electric vehicles. They are much more sustainable, more equitable 
and they will overshadow electric cars in the coming years. Why are we not even 
acknowledging this? 





https://www.theverge.com/2019/12/16/21016306/electric-bike-ebike-sales-us-numbers-deloitte-cars


https://www.theverge.com/2019/12/16/21016306/electric-bike-ebike-sales-us-numbers-deloitte-cars


https://phys.org/news/2020-09-electric-vehicles-wont-climate.html







Thank you
Alexander Harding
Madison Resident











